
mediven® compression therapy catalog 2011

medi care™ accessories

18

iT STAyS!®

Holds knee-high and thigh-high
stockings in place securely and
comfortably. In an easy-to-use 
roll-on form, the adhesive is
odorless, hypo-allergenic, and easy
to wash away. 

mediven® leg gel
mediven® leg gel gently cools
and comforts patients’ skin while
they wear compression stockings.
Patients simply smooth on
affected areas every morning
before applying stockings.

mediven® leg cream
Specially formulated mediven® leg
cream provides the ingredients the
skin needs to recuperate and 
regenerate overnight. This soothing
cream can be applied to the legs
every night after removing 
compression stockings.  

medi care™ wash
medi care™ wash is an advanced
detergent, specially formulated to
clean mediven® stockings and
sleeves. This pure, organic, and
biodegradeable solution with
specially formulated surfactants 
thoroughly removes accumulated
body oils and perspiration from
garment fibers. 

stocking application gloves
Textured palms and finger pads
provide added application
assistance and protect stockings
from jewelry and fingernails.

mediven® compliance kit
Contains samples of medi care™

wash, mediven® leg gel and
mediven® leg cream, stocking
application gloves, and easy care
wash bag.

“2 in 1” application & doffing aid
The “2 in 1” gives compression
stocking wearers easy donning
and doffing wherever they are.
Lightweight and tear-resistant,
the “2 in 1” works with all
lengths, open or closed toe, and
upper and lower extremity
garments.

mediven® butler off doffing aid
With the help of the mediven®

butler off, you can remove your
compression stockings just as
easily as normal stockings. Also
doubles as a long-handled shoe
horn.
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